Tel: 01702 354441



Headteacher:

Mr Matthew Suttenwood BSc(Hons), NPQH

Ref: NRO

12 September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 7 Curriculum Evening - Thursday 26 September 2024 16.00 - 18.00

I am pleased to invite you to a reception for Year 7 pupils and their parents. I do hope that you will be able to attend. All staff who teach Year 7 will be present and an important feature of the event is that your child will be expected to introduce you to their teachers.

Prior to the reception in the open teaching area, there will be the opportunity to attend a short presentation in the main hall at **16.10 and 17.10** which will provide information on strategies for supporting your child and the websites and platforms for home learning. The purpose of the reception is to give an early opportunity for teachers and parents to become acquainted by meeting informally.

During the event there will be an opportunity to see all of the clubs on offer and speak to subjects including:

- Maths workshop with strategies to support your child in ML21
- English workshop with strategies to support your child in ML23
- Science workshop with strategies to support your child in ML25
- Satchel one How to use and log on in ML24.
- Internet safety talks at 16.30 and 17.30 in ML22.
- SEND team will be available to explain their role/support in ML26.
- Mental health support team in the cafeteria.

There will be refreshments to purchase from our Friends of Chase who will be raising money to enhance our pupils' education.

We look forward to meeting you.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Rock

Assistant Headteacher

